[image: ]


43rd Session of the UPR working group
 Recommendations by Finland to Israel
9 May 2023

[bookmark: _GoBack]

Mr. President, 
Finland welcomes the engagement of Israel in the UPR process and recognizes the steps taken since the last review. Finland recommends the following: 
· Firstly, ensure that the use of force in law enforcement situations is proportionate and in accordance with international law and human rights obligations, particularly the right to life.
· Secondly, continue to guarantee freedom of speech and association and refrain from measures that would further narrow the operating space of civil society organizations.
· Thirdly, ensure that the detention of civilians, especially children, takes place in accordance with international law, including by guaranteeing prompt access to legal assistance prior to and during interrogations.
We wish Israel a successful UPR review.
Thank you.
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